
From: Rummel, Marsha  
Sent: Friday, August 05, 2011 2:42 PM 
To: Scanlon, Amy; csabatino19@gmail.com; sbthornton@gmail.com 
Cc: Fields, Debbie 
Subject: 1112 Spaight Street on demolition report 
 
I'm sorry I am not able to attend the Aug 8 Landmarks Commission meeting. I respectfully 
request that the Commission note that this is a building of interest. The house dates from ~ 1886.  
  
I have met with the applicants and I will initiate a neighborhood process to to review the 
proposal. To help me and others make an informed decision about condition and economic 
feasibility to rehab the house versus demolition and appropriateness of proposed new 
construction, I request that LC members tour the property.  
  
Thank you- 
Marsha 
  
 


